
From: Rachael Mcinerney [mailto:
Sent: Monday, 29 November 2010 5:21 PM 
To: Kathleen Almond 
Subject:  

Hello Kathleen, I am writing you this email in regards to the IELTS test. I think it is unfair that when you have 
graduated  a university degree in English that you have to take this test.  

It is decrimination towards people not born within Australia.  

Warm Regards Rachael McInerney 

mailto:rachaelmcinerney@hotmail.com

